
Senate Enrollment Committee Meeting, Monday, 2/5/2018, Oak Hall 236, 2:45-3:45pm 
 
Present: 
Sebastian Wogenstein, Chair, Literature, Culture & Languages 
Cora Lynn Deibler, School of Fine Arts 
Pam Diggle, Ecology & Evolutionary Biology 
Nathan Fuerst, Admissions Office 
Eva Gorbants, School of Fine Arts 
Nella Quasnitschka, Early College Experience 
Susana Ulloa, ISS Academic Program Center 
 
 
1) October meeting minutes approved 
 
2) Nathan Fuerst presents enrollment targets; committee discussion 
 

 
 
3) Discussion of the committee’s visit to the Hartford Campus 
 
4) Summer programs: brief discussion of speakers and agenda for the Enrollment Committee 
meeting on April 30. The main focus of this meeting will be on summer programs at UConn and 
their relationship to, or impact on, admission/enrollment.  
 
5) Plans for future meetings:  

• Meet with regional director: Waterbury  
• GEOC and Senate CC&C how to coordinate and streamline information for students 
• Data: degree completion, STEM enrollment and related demographics 

 


